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Flopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

15th Jenuary, 1937.

Dear S5ir,

With reference to your letter of the 24th ultimo
and to New Tork report Wo,37220 on the steamer WPHODE
FAGELUND", I think it well to enclome herewith for your
irformation a copy of a letter I have towday addressed
to the Owners in this case.

I may add that the facts relating to the bollers
were also reported to the Committee here, end I awalb the
specilal report on the bollers now in preparation at your port.

I am, Dear 3ir,

Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the

Classification Comittees

We Benmett, Esqe,
KEW YORK.



